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Shown (from left) are: HarborOne banking center team, Justin Pinto, universal banker;
Shannon Johnson, relationship banker operations manager; Dayauna Boyd, relationship banker;
and Jessica Lopes, AVP banking center manager.

Randolph, MA In a move that will increase accessibility and convenience for customers, HarborOne
Bank is relocating its local banking center to 19 Warren St., formerly home to Café Bella, replacing
the current branch located at 245 North Main St.

Just a short distance from the existing office, the new HarborOne banking center will be a modern
full-service location with drive up window access behind the plaza building.

Additionally, HarborOne’s relationship banking experts, coupled with personal appointment banking
services, offer customers a unique partnership approach to delivering financial solutions. The
seasoned local team has decades of banking expertise and can provide tailored savings plans and
credit management strategies for consumers, including loans and lines of credit, cash management
services, and growth strategies for businesses.

“We’re proud to have served as a trusted member of the Randolph community since 1992, and our
new location will deliver greater convenience and access for our consumer and small business



customers,” said Joseph Casey, president and CEO of HarborOne Bank. “Customers will really
enjoy our new banking center design, and continue to experience the outstanding service delivered
by our Randolph team.”
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